
In Memory of  
Troop 911 Scouts and Scouters 

A Scout Salute to those now with 
The Great Scoutmaster   

A Scout is a friend to all and a brother to every other Scout. 
 

Wes Morgan, Scouter 
September 8, 1952 ─ April 22, 2007 
Wes Morgan was our friend and fellow Scouter in Troop 911.  He was a dedicated Christian, Missionary 
and Scout. He was a Vigil member of Wahissa Lodge #118 and served as Lodge Chief for 2 terms. We 
appreciate his friendship and service to our troop.   
 
Andy Burton, Scout 
October 14, 1987 ─ March 29, 2002 
Andy, 14, was an eighth grader at Thomas Jefferson Middle School and a member of Mount Tabor 
United Methodist Church. 
 
Wesley Burton, Scout 
May 16, 1985 ─ March 29, 2002 
Wesley, 16, was a junior at Mount Tabor High School and a member of Mount Tabor United Methodist 
Church.  
 
Ryan Shoaf, Scout 
February 24, 1987 ─ March 29, 2002 
Ryan, 15, was a freshman at Mount Tabor High School and a member of Mount Tabor United Methodist 
Church. He was active in the marching band, concert band, and orchestra at Mount Tabor High School, as 
well as the Winston-Salem Youth Symphony. He had achieved the rank of Life Scout in Boy Scout Troop 
911 at Burkhead United Methodist Church.  
 
Ken Lambeth, Scouter 
July 24, 1953 ─ February 25, 2001 
Ken Lambeth was our friend and fellow Scouter in Troop 911. He was a great outdoorsman and 
particularly concerned himself with instructing the younger Scouts. We appreciate his friendship and 
service to our troop. 

 

 


